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Dear Colleagues,

I invite you to celebrate the season with Citrus College as we present our annual electronic holiday
card, featuring music from students Abraham Chavez and Andrew Williams, and faculty members
Ken Edwards, Gino Munoz and Alan Waddington.

Wishing you peace, joy and much success in 2023!

Greg Schulz, Ed.D.
Superintendent/President

https://youtu.be/j0r3GYWisGc

